Annex III

CALL FOR PARTICIPATION 

Header/E-mail Subject

UN/CEFACT Call for Participation: Recommendation 40 Consultation Models
Body

The UN/CEFACT TBG 15 is pleased to announce its plans to launch a project on a Recommendation on Consultation Models.

The project proposal and a background-paper are included in this e-mail. To participate in the porject please contact Project Leader Johan Pontén at johan.ponten@kommers.se
